
Kings Meadows Renal Unit – Redevelopment 

Ms ROSOL question to PREMIER 

My constituent, Carolyn Gutteridge, has written to your office multiple times since 
August last year about the Kings Meadows Renal Unit redevelopment, most recently in a 
joint letter to you and Minister Petrusma in May. While the Minister has at least 
acknowledged her letters, your office has remained silent. Will you commit to meeting 
with Ms Gutteridge and explain why she has had no reply? 

Ms Gutteridge is concerned that essential staff will be housed in a demountable in the 
emergency evacuation zone beside a dumpster bin reportedly used as a fire pit during 
the redevelopment process. Do you consider this a suitable environment for healthcare 
workers?  

The plans for the proposed site show that your government is proceeding with a 
redevelopment that will barely meet current renal bed demand. Ms Gutteridge wants to 
know why you are building a facility that will be outdated upon completion. 

 


